
MI Rush Welcome Back!
Return2Play 



Trainings begin Monday, 
June 8th

We are excited to see 
our players back on the 

fields!



Boys Schedule: Please confirm your group’s ‘welcome back’ training schedule with your coach!

 



Girls Schedule: Please confirm your group’s ‘welcome back’ training schedule with your coach!

 



Return2play: Parent Reminders
● Ensure your child is healthy, and check 

your child’s temperature before activities 
with others. If your child has experienced 
any feelings of being ill, or any COVID-19 
symptoms, do not send your child to 
practice.

● Consider not carpooling or very limited 
carpooling.

● Stay in car or adhere to social distance 
requirements, based on current state and 
local health requirements.

● When at training, wear a mask if outside 
your car.

● We will not have access to the restrooms 
during this time. 



Return2play: Parent Reminders

● Be sure your child has necessary 
sanitizing products with them at every 
training.

● Ensure child’s clothing is washed after 
every training.

● Ensure all equipment (cleats, ball, shin 
guards etc.) are sanitized before and 
after every training.

● Notify your club immediately if your 
child becomes ill for any reason.

● Do not assist your coach with 
equipment before or after training.



Return2play: Lines of Communication Protocol

● In the event a parent recognizes their 
child, or another family member in a 
shared living space, contracts 
COVID-19 at any point in our 
return2play phase, please contact 
Mark Zathey at (734) 834-6332 or 
Dave Hart at (248) 345-3236.

We will inform the other members 
of that training group immediately



Return2play: Player Reminders ● Take your temperature daily 
and especially before activities 
with others.

● Wash hands thoroughly before 
and after training.

● Bring, and use, hand sanitizer 
with you at every training.

● Bring your own ball. 
● Wear mask before and 

immediately after all training
.



Return2play: Player Reminders
● Do not touch or share anyone 

else’s equipment, water, food 
or bags.

● We will have a designated 
training space outlined for you 
to train. Please stay in your 
grid during training.

● Practice social distancing, 
place bags and equipment at 
least 6 feet apart.

● No physical contact; group 
celebrations, high-5s, hugs, 
handshakes, fist-bumps, etc. 



THANKS!
Do you have any questions?

Administrator: 
Dave Hart
rslexington@gmail.com
248-345-3236

Technical Director: 
Mark Zathey
mzathey@gmail.com
734-834-6332

WEBSITE: www.michiganrush.com

https://www.michiganrush.com/

